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February 14, 2014 
 
Alaska State Legislature 
Senate Labor & Commerce Committee 
Senator Dunleavy, Chair 
State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99811 
 
RE: Support SB 159 
 
Dear Senator Dunleavy and Committee Members, 
 
Southeast Alaska Fishermen’s Alliance (SEAFA) supports SB 159 that would allow 
air ambulance providers to offer medevac services to Alaskans through a 
membership program.   
 
Many of the members in SEAFA have been a member of membership medevac 
services in Southeast Alaska and we are also aware of members who lives have been 
saved due to membership in air ambulance medevac services over the last couple of 
years. 
 
We support SB 159 to establish a reasonable and appropriate regulatory regime for 
membership medevac programs under the review of the Division of Insurance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kathy Hansen 
Executive Director 


